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August 14, 2012 073-93368-06.05 

 
Jerome Cruz, Ph.D., L.HG., 
Ecology Site Manager 
Washington State Department of Ecology 
Northwest Regional Office  
3190 - 160th Ave. SE 
Bellevue, WA 98008-5452 
 
RE: LETTER ON THE SEATAC DEVELOPMENT SITE 

Dear Dr. Cruz: 

Ecology requested that diesel analyses be added to the analytical suite during Year 1 of quarterly 
confirmational groundwater monitoring (see Table 1 of the Compliance Monitoring Plan).  On behalf of the 
Sea-Tac Development Site PLP Group, we propose to add diesel petroleum hydrocarbons (WTPH-diesel-
extended) as requested by Ecology.  The Group and Golder believe that this change to the Compliance 
Monitoring Plan is not significant and can be added without revisions to the Consent Decree, Cleanup 
Action Plan, and the Compliance Monitoring Plan.   

Please formalize your decision to incorporate this additional analyte in a letter to the PLP Group.   

Sincerely, 

GOLDER ASSOCIATES INC. 

 
 
 
 
Douglas J. Morell, Ph.D., LHG 
Principal 

cc:  Harry Grant, Riddell Williams P.S. 

DJM/sb 
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